From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Jim

Farrell <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jim Farrell 221 5th Ave Fairbanks, AK 99701-5023 (907) 455-6333 jimfa@live.com

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Steven Cook <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Cook 9731 Saint Lawrence Cir Eagle River, AK 99577-8661 (907) 694-7528 stevenc707@gci.net

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Gertrude Valenza <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 10:06 AM

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Categories: In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gertrude Valenza PO Box 985 Seward, AK 99664-0985 (907) 362-8988 trose562@hotmail.com

From:

American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Larry

Rundquist <ican@acscan.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 9:38 AM

To:

Sen. David Wilson

Subject:

Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Categories:

In 2D

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Dr. Larry Rundquist 2912 Alder Dr Anchorage, AK 99508-3200 (907) 279-7395 rundquist@gci.net

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Gayle

Schuh <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 9:37 AM

In 2D

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Mar 1, 2017

Categories:

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

The benefits of a smoke-free workplace are proven. Listen to the representatives from AARP who will be in Juneau today supporting this piece of legislation,

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Ms. Gayle Schuh 18631 Gibens Cir Eagle River, AK 99577-8571 (907) 622-6704 dreamchasers25@gci.net

To:

American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of From:

Steven Taylor <ican@acscan.org>

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 9:36 AM Sent: Sen. David Wilson

Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces Subject:

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Completed

Flag Status:

In 2D **Categories:**

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau. AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

As a cancer survivor, and someone with Asthna caused from second hand smoke, i feel it is vital for all Alaskans to have protections in place to low them the right to breathe clean air.

Everyone is free to make their own choices. But, when it comes to toxic secondhand smoke in the workplace, whether it's tobacco smoke or e-cigarette aerosol, taking it outside just makes sense. Secondhand smoke exposure is known to cause cancer, heart disease, lung disease and other health issues. No one should have to choose between a paycheck and their health.

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steven Taylor 3025 Doil Dr Anchorage, AK 99507-2082 (907) 929-3802 sctanv11@gmail.com

From: American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of

Melissa Mudd <ican@acscan.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 9:36 AM

In 2D

To: Sen. David Wilson

Subject: Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

.

Mar 1, 2017

Categories:

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

PLEASE support SB 63 and make it so that kids, especially in our bush communities, don't have to be in their (extremely coveted and

hard-to-come-by) jobs while the people around them smoke. These kids are too young to be ruining their health with something about which they have no choice. Please make it a law to "take it outside"! Thank you!

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Dr. Melissa Mudd PO Box 876658 Wasilla, AK 99687-6658 (907) 745-6833 mmuddrockon@yahoo.com

From:

American Cancer Society Cancer Action Network <ican@acscan.org> on behalf of Jenny

Olendorff <ican@acscan.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, March 01, 2017 11:06 AM

To:

Sen. David Wilson

Subject:

Please vote YES on SB63 Smoke-Free Workplaces

Mar 1, 2017

State Senator David Wilson State Capitol, Room 115 120 Fourth Street Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear State Senator Wilson,

I understand that Senate Bill 63, the smoke-free workplaces bill, will be heard by your committee this afternoon. I urge you to pass this critical piece of legislation quickly to protect the health of Alaska's workers.

Currently, about half of Alaska's residents are protected from the harmful effects of secondhand smoke through local smoke-free laws.

Because many boroughs lack the authority necessary to pass a law on their own, the only way to achieve that protection is through a statewide smoke-free law.

Please pass this bill into law. As a non-smoker, I have a right to expect my workplace to be safe and free of cigarette smoke or ecig aerosol. Simply stated, it isn't too much to ask that smoker's and vapers TAKE IT OUTSIDE. Thank you. Jenny Olendorff

Thank you for your time and consideration in moving the bill forward. I hope I can count on you to vote YES on SB63, for the sake of Alaska's workers, residents and visitors.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jenny Olendorff 310 Tern Cir Soldotna, AK 99669-7948 (907) 398-3611 fiveos58@gmail.com